
Today we celebrated Stan Halliwell's 90th birthday. Although it was August 31, we couldn't put 
together a celebration this size until today. Stan was a co-founder along with Reg Morrison, who 
passed in 2018, of the Saskatoon 60+ Hockey League. We had local dignitaries in attendance 
who gave short speeches commemorating Stan's achievements. There were about a hundred 
well-wishers in attendance. CTV, Global and CBC were also in attendance along with local 
newspaper.

Attached is a league history.
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